
     A new year has begun and the first Sandbox Gazette 
has arrived.  In this edition, we will display the calendar 
of events, tell you about the status of the previous feature 
cats and introduce new ones, provide a third heart-
warming story about once homeless cats finding a home 
where they are cherished, suggest a helpful hint, show 
the 2013 statistical summary, update you about the 
Christmas wish list, request the monthly supply 
donations,  include the order blanks for the annual plant 
and Easter pie sales, advise you about the Easter bake 
sale, notify you about a new way to support the cats, 
remind you about Speedy rewards, alert Dorothy Lane 
market shoppers about the Good Neighbor Program, 
advise Kroger shoppers of the need to re-register the 
Kroger Plus Card, inform you about the past, current and 
future fund raisers, and offer important reminders. 
 
 
Calendar of Events 
 
     Our calendar of upcoming events is shown below for 
your convenience.  Please remember these dates to 
support the cats of The Tenth Life.  
 
Speedy Rewards Now 
Aluminum, Pennies, Paw Points Now 
Re-Register at Dorothy Lane Market Now 
Plant Orders Due with Payment Mar 15th  
Re-Register Kroger Plus Card Month of Apr 
Easter Pie Orders Due Apr 5th  
Easter Pie Pick-Up & Bake Sale Apr 19th  
Plant Pick-Up Begins May 6th/4:30pm 
Yellow Springs Street Fair  Jun 14th  

 
 
Feature Cats 
 
     Only two of the feature cats from the last newsletter 
have  been adopted.   Petey  was   adopted  by  a   couple   
 
 

 
 
 
 

that had recently lost one of their precious cats to an 
illness. Petey has found a home where he is loved and 
has a cat friend for play times.   Bug was adopted by a  
couple and their young son.  She adjusted immediately to 
her new home and her new family.  The next morning 
after she went home, we received a picture of her and her 
new brother (the son) lying on the couch together taking 
a nap.  She loves having a home of her own where she is 
adored.   However, Parker, Augusta, and Stash are still 
waiting for wonderful homes where they can be loved.  
They are all loving cats who get along with other cats 
and people.  They are waiting for perfect homes.   
  

            
    
     Our new feature cats are Luna, Bumbles, Tigress, and 
Harley.  Luna is a long-hair mostly white with touches of 
gray.  She was a stray in Fairborn.  Her owners kept her 
indoors until she went into heat and then put her outside 
to live.  After having a couple of litters, the neighbor who 
was feeding her, brought her to The Tenth Life.  She is 
about two years old.  Luna is a sweet, quiet cat who loves 
everyone.  She gets along with other cats, but would love 
the companionship and attention of being an only cat.  
She is spayed, tested, vaccinated, and microchipped. She 
will be a great cat for her adopter.     
 
     Bumbles, Tigress, and Harley are littermates.  They 
are about seven months old and are typical, active 
kittens.  Bumbles is a tiger stripe calico and her 
littermates are tigers.   They are very sociable and love to 
play.  When visitors enter their room, they are the first 
ones to greet them.  They love to sit on laps and will 
follow visitors around the room for more attention. They 
are all  spayed or neutered, vaccinated, blood tested for 
feline AIDs and Feline Leukemia and microchipped for 
identification.   
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    The adoption fee is only sixty-five dollars and any of 
these cats would enlighten your life and be a wonderful 
companion for years.  They will love you unconditionally 
and will be a true friend at all times. 
 
 
Heart-Warming Story     
 
     The story for this newsletter concerns two cats who 
were adopted recently.  The first is Lyndsey who is about 
five  months old  and her  best  friend, Otto, who is about 
nine months old.  Lyndsey arrived with a femeral neck 
fracture at the age of ten weeks.  Otto, unfortunately had 
suffered more severe injuries. He had hidden in the 
engine of a car to avoid a heavy rain storm.  When the 
owner of the car started the engine, Otto was badly 
injured from the fan blade.  He lost one entire rear leg, 
his tail and part of the other rear leg.  Of course, he had a 
great deal of infection from his injuries, but has 
completely recovered and moves faster than anyone can 
imagine.  He and Lyndsey have become best friends and 
love to wrestle and chase.  Of course with Lyndsey being 
a little girl, she cries like he is hurting her when they 
wrestle, even though she started the tussle. A typical little 
girl kitty.  They have been adopted by a dear friend of 
The Tenth Life and her husband.  She is the nice lady 
who bakes so many of the baked goods for our bake 
sales.  They recently lost one of their precious cats to 
mouth cancer.  When they saw Lyndsey sticking her feet 
out from under the door of her room, they had to see her, 
and immediately fell in love.  After seeing her friend, 
they decided to take both and give them a loving home.  
They are very lucky babies, especially Otto with his 
handicaps that are not handicaps for him.  He has 
completely adjusted to his life and does not feel that he 
has any problems.  They chase up and down the hallway 
in their new home and Otto has no trouble keeping up 
with Lyndsey. We wish them years of happiness and 
love. 

 
 

Helpful Hint 
 
     Our helpful hint for this newsletter is to always use a 
carrier when taking your cat somewhere.  Too many 
people think that they can carry their cat in their arms 

with no consequences.  Unfortunately, if the cat is afraid 
or gets spooked, the cat could jump out of their arms 
with no difficulty. They could easily scratch them very 
badly with their claws when they try to escape their 
grasp.  People believe that even if the cat jumps out of 
their arms, the cat will come back to them when they call 
it.  Normally this is not the case.  The cat is so scared by 
the new surroundings that it thinks it has never seen you 
before and will run as fast as it can to find a safe place to 
hide.  This happens too often when people take their cat 
to the veterinarian.  Most clinics are on busy roads with 
lots of noise which frightens the cat. In addition, the cat 
has just experienced a car ride which most cats do not 
enjoy, and it frightened them.  The use of a carrier is 
important for the car ride so that the cat does not get 
under your feet at the pedals or climb all over you 
distracting you from your driving.  Another important 
reason to always have your cat in a carrier in the car is in 
case you have an accident. If the cat is loose in the car 
and there is an accident, the cat can run away and never 
be found.  You will never know what happened to your 
cat and whether he is dead or alive, trying to survive on 
the streets.  Please, always put your cat in a carrier before 
leaving your house and never take him out until you are 
inside at your destination. Using a carrier is safer for you 
and your cat and can save both of you from suffering.   
 
 
Statistical Summary 
 
     On the matrix below we have provided some of the 
important statistics for 2013.  This 2013 wrap-up is 
provided for your information to give you a better idea 
about the operation of the Tenth Life and its 
accomplishments.  Here are just a few of the data points 
about The Tenth Life for 2013.   We had a very busy, 
productive year for the cats.  As always, thank you for 
your support.  
 
Adoptions     293 
Sponsor cats     265 
Volunteers       87 
Aluminum $2,857 
Pennies $1,134 
Donation Cans $1,697 

 



Christmas Wish List 
 
        Our supporters were very kind to the cats this year 
as always.  All of the cats’ wishes were granted.  
Eighteen cats found loving homes and are thrilled to be 
loved.  We wish even more of the cats would find homes 
where they could have the security of being cared for and 
loved for the rest of their lives.  If you would like to visit 
the cats please call for an appointment. 
 
     Two new volunteers have joined to help with the care 
of the cats.  We welcome them and truly appreciate their 
interest in volunteering and helping the cats to feel loved.  
The volunteers scoop litter boxes, feed and water the cats 
and clean their rooms.  Each volunteer has a specific area 
to clean and maintain.  Of course, the best part is the love 
and attention the cats give you while you are trying to 
clean.  Some help you scoop litter boxes, play in the flow 
of water when you are trying to fill bowls, or eat out of 
the bowls while you are trying to add food.  They are 
such helpers.  They do add to the fun of the work.  It is 
very rewarding to work with the cats and see them 
develop into loving cats as they become accustomed to 
their new surroundings.  Please consider offering your 
assistance to their care. 
 
     Donations to the general operating fund exceeded our 
expectations.  Supporters of The Tenth Life donated 
slightly over thirty-five thousand one hundred  dollars 
during the holiday season.  We appreciate your 
generosity and kindness toward the cats.  These 
donations will greatly help with the operation of The 
Tenth Life and the associated expenses.  Please 
remember all donations are tax deductible.  All letters of 
acknowledgement have been sent.  If we missed your 
letter, please alert us so that we can correct the oversight.   
 
    Four more cats have sponsors as a result of the holiday 
season.  They are so happy and keep telling their friends 
how special they are to have a sponsor.  If you have been 
thinking about sponsoring one of the cats, there is no 
better time than now.  You can start the new year by 
giving financial support to a needy cat.  The cost is only 
ten dollars per month which can be paid annually, 
monthly or any other way that works for you.  If you are 
interested, you can call The Tenth Life.    

     The donations of supplies were again outstanding.  
Your donations will save many dollars and hours of 
shopping time.  We received cases of paper towels, toilet 
paper, facial tissues, wipes, bleach, etc.  We thank you 
for helping in this way.  Supplies can be expensive even 
though we always buy them on sale. The costs do add up 
for the amount that we use on a daily basis. We will not 
have to make these purchases for some time.   
 
      Donations to the furnace/air conditioner fund totaled 
six hundred dollars.  We will keep accumulating funds 
until we have enough to make the purchase of the last 
unit, and the existing unit stops working.  Thank you for 
your donations to this fund.   
 
 
Monthly Supply Donations 
 
     Provided below is a suggested monthly list of supplies 
that we use on a daily basis for the care of the cats.  Your 
contributions to these needs are tax deductible and help 
us keep expenses affordable.   These supplies can be 
donated in any month, not just in the month shown.  
These are not the only supplies that can be donated, but 
are the ones that we use more than any others.  They can 
be brought to The Tenth Life during our hours of 
operation shown at the end of the newsletter.    
 

February Clorox/Lysol Wipes 
March Rolls of Sisal for Repairing Cat Trees* 
April Brooms 
May Postage Stamps 
June Bleach 
July Paper Towels 
August Hydrogen Peroxide Wipes - Walgreen 
September Clorox/Lysol Wipes 
October Paper Towels 
November Bleach 
December 2015 Cat Calendars 

 
*Available at Lowe’s for $8.98 for a fifty-foot roll.  A 
volunteer is replacing the sisal on the cat trees in all of 
the rooms, and this would help with the expense. 
Repairing the existing trees is less expensive than 
replacing them.   
 



Annual Plant Sale 
 
    It is time to begin thinking about spring and your plant 
needs.  The order blank for the annual plant sale is 
included in this newsletter.  The selection has changed 
slightly, and there are a few changes in the prices 
necessitated by price increases from Furst, the supplier of 
all of the plants. We have maintained as many prices as 
possible at last year’s levels.  We have a huge selection 
of annual bedding plants, hanging baskets, mixed 
flowering pots, patio pots, vegetables, herbs, and 
perennials.  Please see the order blank for the entire 
selection and prices. The plants will be of the highest 
quality and beautiful.  You will not be disappointed with 
any of these plants.   If there is a plant that you would 
like to have but do not see it on the order blank, please 
note it on the order blank.  If  Furst has it,  we can get it 
for you.  If you prefer, you can call us, we will check 
with Furst and return your call with the availability and 
price.  Please remember to tell your friends, neighbors, 
co-workers, and family about our plant sale.  If you need 
more order blanks, call us, and we will be glad to send 
them to you or you can download the order blank from 
the web site. The more plants that we sell, the more 
profits for the cats.  Last year we sold about twenty-six 
thousand dollars of plants with nearly half of that amount 
being profit.  This is one of our biggest fund raisers, and 
it has grown every year. We understand that it is early to 
think about plant needs, but we would like to have your 
orders, with payment, by March 15th.  Furst asks for 
the majority of our order by the middle of March to 
accommodate their order and growing requirements. By 
placing our order by mid March, we receive an early-
order discount that allows us to keep our prices lower. 
We must have our complete, final order to them a few 
weeks before the delivery date. If you cannot meet the 
due date for any reason, please send your order blank as 
soon as you can, and we will have your plants available 
for you.  Even if you cannot send your order until almost 
the pick-up date, still send your order, and we will take 
your order from the extras that we purchase.   
 
     As always, we will have two to three thousand dollars 
of extras available for your shopping convenience.  We 
try to have extras of everything, but we cannot guarantee 
to have everything that you want; therefore pre-ordering 

is your best option to assure that we have all the plants 
that you want. Therefore, please send your orders by the 
due date, but if it is not possible, send your orders to us 
so we can accommodate your desires and help the cats.  
Remember, it is never too late to send your order, but it 
really helps us to get your orders in a timely manner.  
Whenever, we receive your order we will fulfill your 
needs.    Please help us with this fund raiser and allow us 
to help the needy cats of the community.    
 
    The plants will be available for pickup beginning at 
4:30pm on May 6th. This is the week before Mother’s 
Day.  These plants and arrangements make excellent gifts 
for everyone on your Mother’s Day gift list.  You will 
have your gifts already bought, and the receivers will be 
thrilled with your thoughtfulness.  At the same time you 
are helping the cats raise funds for their care.  The hours 
for pickup are 4:30-7:30pm weeknights, 10:30am-
5:00pm on Saturday and 12:30-5:00pm on Sunday.   
Please make a special note of these times and do not 
come at any other time as the gate could be closed or no 
one would be available to help you find your order.  We 
cannot have people coming for their orders and searching 
through the orders for the one that they think is theirs.  
Orders can be confused so easily this way, and then our 
customers are unhappy with us.  We try so hard to have 
everyone’s order filled correctly, and in a convenient 
order that we can locate and recheck your order when 
you pick it up.  By the time that the orders are ready for 
our customers, they have been filled and checked twice 
to try to be sure that they are correct.  If customers come 
when there is no help, they may take part or all of an 
order that looks like theirs, but is not, and cause someone 
else’s order to be incorrect.  Please adhere to our hours. 
If you simply cannot come during our hours of operation, 
please call us at (937) 376-5550, and we will make 
arrangements with you to accommodate your schedule.  
One more point, if you find an error in your order, please 
call us or bring your order back, and we will certainly 
correct our error.  We try so hard to be sure that every 
order is correct, but we are human and with nearly three 
hundred orders, errors do occur.  Please let us correct any 
problem so that you are one hundred percent satisfied 
with your plants.  We will be waiting for your orders.  If 
you have any questions about the plant sale, please call 
(937) 376-5550 during our hours of operation.  If we do 



not have the answer, we will check with Furst and return 
your call with the information. 
 
   
Easter Pie Sale 
 
     We are again offering Pie Peddler pies for your Easter 
dinner needs. The order blank for the Easter pie sale is 
also included in this newsletter. The pies are absolutely 
delicious and are like homemade but without the work, 
and you can buy several to offer your guests a wonderful 
selection of flavors.  By purchasing our pies, you save 
yourself hours of baking time and help the cats at the 
same time. The price of the pies has not changed since 
the Thanksgiving/Christmas sales.  The price is nine 
dollars per pie (three dollars profit for the cats) and the 
selection is the same. The specialty pies are ten dollars. 
Please have your orders, with payment, to us by April 
5th.  If you miss the due date, please call us at (937) 376-
5550) with your order, and we will accommodate your 
request from the extras that we order.  We will have 
extras of most flavors, but please pre-order to assure that 
you get the flavors that you want.  The pies will be 
available for pick-up at The Tenth Life on April 19th 
starting at 10:30am until 5:00pm.  See you at pick-up.   
   
       
Easter Bake Sale 
 
     To further ease your Easter holiday dessert needs, we 
will also have a bake sale on April 19th  during the same 
time period.  We will have a huge selection (20-30 
varieties) of baked goods for your Easter dinner.  Rather 
than pricing the baked goods, we simply have you make 
your selections and then make a donation to The Tenth 
Life.  This works for you and us.  It saves us time and 
you can pay what you think is a fair price for your 
selections.  Please come hungry, buy lots of delicious 
baked goods for your guests, and help the cats.  We 
promise the selection will be huge, and everything will 
be delicious.  We have the best bakers as our supporters. 
If you would like to donate to this bake sale, please bring 
your donation to The Tenth Life on Friday evening, April 
18th  from 4:00-7:00pm or after 9:30am on Saturday 
morning.  Your donations are appreciated by the cats.  

 

New Way to Support the Cats 
 
     For those of you who shop on Amazon, there is a way 
to donate to the cats of The Tenth Life without 
expending any of your finances.  If you follow the 
directions listed below, The Tenth Life will receive a half 
percent of the total of your purchases. 
 
1) Go to smile.amazon.com 
2) Sign in with normal Amazon username / password 
3) It will have you search for and select the charitable 
organization to which to donate. Search for "Tenth Life" 
and it should be the second one on the list (make sure it 
says Alpha, OH.) 

4) Amazon Smile looks and functions just as Amazon 
normally would, but with the added bonus of .5% of all 
eligible purchases being donated to The Tenth Life. 
 

     **It is important to ALWAYS go to 
smile.amazon.com to make all of your purchases. If 
you go to the regular Amazon, The Tenth Life will not 
receive the donation from the purchase and there is 
not a way to go back and claim it retroactively.**  

 
     For people using Google Chrome, there is an add-on 
called "Smile Always" that can be downloaded and will 
always redirect you to Amazon Smile, even if you go to 
the regular Amazon by mistake. There is a similar add-on 
to Mozilla Firefox called "Amazon Smile Redirect." 
 
 
Speedy Rewards 
 
    Please continue saving and transferring your Speedy 
Rewards to The Tenth Life.  You can transfer your points 
to The Tenth Life at the kiosk at any Speedway Station 
or online at Speedway’s website.  If you transfer your  
Speedy Rewards to the following card number – 404440 
098106, we can obtain one hundred dollar vanilla visa 
cards for purchasing supplies for the cats. If you transfer 
your points to The Tenth Life, the cats will greatly 
benefit from your generosity, and it will not cost you any 
of your own funds.   In 2013, we were able to get two 
$100 vanilla visa cards from your donations. Thanks for 
helping in this way. 
 



Dorothy Lane Market Shoppers 
 
     If you shop at either of the Dorothy Lane Markets, 
please remember their Good Neighbor Program.  They 
donate to charities that are registered with them based on 
the amount of purchases by supporters who register to 
support each charity.  Last year The Tenth Life received 
over five hundred dollars from this program.  They 
require that you re-register each year as a supporter of 
the charity.  If you shop at Dorothy Lane Markets, please 
remember to register to offer your support to The Tenth 
Life.  This is another easy way to help The Tenth Life 
financially without spending any more of your own 
dollars.  Thanks for your help.   
 
 
Re-register Your Kroger Plus Card 
 
     During the month of April you need to go on Kroger’s  
web site, kroger.com/communityrewards and re-register 
your Plus Card for “The Tenth Life”  and code 80591 as 
your supported charity.  If we registered your Plus Card 
for you last year, we will re-register your card again this 
year.  If you have questions you can call The Tenth Life 
(937-376-5550) or Kroger at the following number 1-
800-576-4377 and press option 4 then 5.  We are 
receiving about fifteen hundred dollars a quarter from 
this program with your help.  You simply purchase your 
groceries, show your Plus Card or provide your 
telephone number at check-out, and The Tenth Life 
receives a percentage of what you spend at no cost to 
you.  This is a great way to help the cats without using 
any of your funds. 
 
 
Past Fund Raisers 
 
     We have had several fund raisers since the last 
newsletter.  The first fund raiser was the Thanksgiving 
pie sale.  We sold one hundred and fifteen pies at a profit 
of over three hundred dollars.  
 
     The second fund raiser was the annual plant and 
greenery sale.  We sold all of the plants, wreaths, and 
roping. The profit was twelve hundred eighty-two 
dollars.  As always the plants and greenery were 

gorgeous and so aromatic.  Thank you to everyone who 
purchased these items and helped us make a nice profit. 
 
     On the same day as the wreath and plant pick-up, we 
held our first bazaar.  All the merchandise was left out 
until the second bazaar on December 21st. During the 
time between the two bazaars, we sold even more 
merchandise. Also on December 21st, we had our annual 
holiday bake sale.  The profit from these two bazaars and 
the bake sale was nearly forty-one hundred dollars.   We 
had forty-four varieties of cookies, candies, and cakes.  
All of the varieties were delicious.  We thank all of the 
bakers who made the bake sale possible.  Our shoppers 
were so generous, and that is why we made such a huge 
profit for the cats. Thank you for your help and hope that 
you enjoyed your shopping experience.   
 
     In addition on this same day, we had the Christmas 
pie sale.   We sold sixty-five pies at a profit of nearly  
two hundred  dollars.  Thanks to everyone who supported 
the pie sales.   As always, the pies were from the Pie 
Peddler and were absolutely delicious. 
 
     The Tenth Life held “Pictures With Santa” at two 
different businesses this holiday season.  On December 
14th and 15th, we were at Moochie and Company at the 
Greene taking pet pictures with our Santa and his helper.  
The crowd was fantastic and the employees of Moochie 
and Company were so helpful and courteous.   We truly 
thank Moochie and Company  for the opportunity to 
work with them and offer this exciting, fun experience 
for the customers. For the two days, Santa and his 
helpers earned five hundred and thirty-five dollars for the 
cats.  Additionally, Moochie and Company had a 
Christmas tree which featured pictures of The Tenth Life 
cats (as ornaments) and asked for donations of food or 
other supplies which helped to support that cat.  On 
December 21st and 22nd we did pictures with Santa at Pet 
Supplies Plus in Centerville.  There was a steady stream 
of pets and their owners having  pictures taken with 
Santa.  The weather was not great on Saturday, but 
Sunday was much nicer and more people brought their 
pets in to visit with Santa.  Santa and his helpers earned 
two hundred and seventy dollars for the cats.   We thank 
the Pet Supplies Plus staff for their help and kindness 
with this event.   



Current Fund Raisers 
 
     Please remember to submit your order blanks, with 
payment, for the plant and pie sales on the due dates 
listed on the front page of this newsletter.  You will be 
sorry if you miss these great opportunities for gorgeous 
and healthy plants and delicious pies.  These fund raisers 
are excellent ways to show your support for The Tenth 
Life.  Please remember to tell your friends and family 
about these sales and hopefully they will also order.   
 
   Our volunteer who makes the cat furniture is still able 
to save you many dollars on a sturdy piece of cat 
furniture for your cats to enjoy for years.  We have a 
book at The Tenth Life showing the different designs 
available.  The trees that he makes have a large base for 
stability and are constructed of PVC or sturdy wood 
covered with carpet, and the posts can be covered with 
carpet or sisal.  Prices vary by height and style.  You can 
choose the color of carpet that you prefer.  You and the 
cats will be thrilled with the furniture.   
 
     We still have a few of the 2014 Entertainment books 
available.  The price is twenty-five dollars, but they will 
save you hundreds of dollars when you use the coupons 
in the     book.  There are coupons for fine dining, fast 
food, movies, dry cleaning, sporting events, car washes, 
repair services, etc.  The 2014 books are usable until the 
beginning of November.  You have plenty of time to use 
the coupons and pay for the book many times.  We have 
the books at The Tenth Life or at Dayton South 
Veterinary Clinic in Kettering on Wilmington Pike.   
 
     As always, we have a wonderful selection of short 
($15.00) and long-sleeve ($20.00) t-shirts, sweatshirts 
($25.00), and tote bags ($25.00).  We recently added five 
new colors of  the long-sleeve t-shirts.  They are maroon, 
smoke gray, deep royal blue, ash, and purple.  All of the 
colors are listed in the last newsletter. 
 
     In addition, we have added polo shirts in the 
following colors, steel gray, celadon blue, red, vine 
green, boysenberry pink, nugget gold, and dark green.  
They sell for $25.00 each.  
 

    Our selection of catnip toys has also expanded.  We 
have crocheted catnip mice, fish, octopus, snakes, cubes, 
and cylinders with bells inside ($3.00), and small and 
large balls ($2.00).  There are also catnip mats($10.00), 
felt fish ($3.00), catnip filled tubes with feathers on the 
end ($5.00), and bags of dried catnip ($3.00). 
 
     Furry and crocheted beds ($10.00), Pet Hair Magnets 
($15.00), and Furminators ($25.00) are available for your 
pet needs.  The Pet Hair Magnets are wonderful for 
removing pet hair, and the Furninators work wonders for 
grooming your pet and removing mats.  
  
       For years we have wanted to offer note cards for our 
cat-loving supporters.  With the artistic assistance of a 
volunteer, we are so excited to now have note cards 
available.  There are ten cards and envelopes for five 
dollars.  Of course there is a cat on the face of the card 
and they are blank on the inside.  Please see the picture 
below.  We had them for the bazaars and everyone loved 
them.   We know that you will also.   
 

                        
    
    All of these items are available at The Tenth Life or by 
mail with the additional amount shown below for 
postage.  We know that you will love any of these items.  
 
T-shirts (Long or Short Sleeve) $3.00 
Polos, Sweatshirts, and Tote Bags $3.00 
Catnip Toys $2.00 
Pet Hair Magnets, Furminators, Cards $3.00 

 
 
Future Fund Raisers 
 
     Please plan to attend the Yellow Springs Street Fair 
on June 14th and visit our booth.  We will have our 
extensive selection of apparel, toys, cards, collectibles, 
Pet Hair Magnets, Furminators, beds, etc.  See you there. 
 
 



Reminders 
 
    If you have still not indicated to us your choice of 
method of receiving the newsletter, (mail or e-mail) 
please contact us. The address and phone number are 
listed at the end of this newsletter.  The e-mail address is 
jlotsacats@aol.com. If receiving e-mail notification is 
convenient for you, please notify us, and we will convert 
you.  If you prefer receiving the mailed copy tell us that, 
and we will continue sending a hard copy to you.  Simply 
let us know your preference.  If you have already 
answered this request, you do not need to respond again. 
  
     We appreciate your saving ink cartridges, Fresh Step 
Paw Points, pennies, coupons, and aluminum for the cats.  
We redeem the ink cartridges for rewards to purchase 
office supplies, and the Fresh Step Paw Points for free 
litter. The Paw Points can be found on the bag or box of 
Fresh Step Litter. The code is ten or twelve characters, 
but is not the lot number. Simply cut off the top layer of 
the bag or box with the code and mail it to our post office 
box. Please be sure to cut off the entire code.  The 
pennies can be wrapped or not.  We are thrilled to get 
them either way.  Sending coupons for  Fresh Step Litter,  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

cat food,   Yesterday’s  News litter,  paper  towels,  toilet  
paper, wipes (Lysol or Clorox), and facial tissue save 
dollars when we shop for supplies.  The aluminum can be 
any type of aluminum from cans (pet  food or  drink can) 
to siding and  spouting.  Canned vegetable cans are 
steel, not aluminum.  A magnet will not stick to 
aluminum, but will to other metals.  Any of these can 
be brought to The Tenth Life during our hours of 
operation.  Of course, the ink cartridges, Paw Points, and 
coupons can be sent to the post office box.  Please keep 
saving and helping the cats.   
 
  
Hours of Operation:                          Phone Number: 
 
4:30-7:30pm weeknights                    (937) 376-5550 
10:30am-5:00pm on Saturdays 
12:30-5:00pm on Sundays 
 
The Tenth Life Address:                  Website:          
 
The Tenth Life                                   thetenthlife.org 
P.O. Box 178 
Alpha, Ohio   45385 
 
      
     
    
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Tenth Life Pie SaleThe Tenth Life Pie Sale
Type of Pie ($9 00 each) Quantity $

Orders, with payment,  must be received  by April 5, 2014

Type of Pie ($9.00 each)   ___________  Quantity                          $_____
Apple
Cherry
Peach
Dutch Apple
Pecan
Blueberry
Coconut Cream
Chocolate Cream

Name____________________
Telephone #_______________ Pies available at The Tenth Life on April 19, 2014

Total



      The Tenth Life
Orders Must Be Received by March 15, 2014 2014 Spring Flower Sale (937) 376-5550
Payment Must Accompany Your Order                      Available May 6, 2014 After 4:30 PM
************************************************************************************************************************************************************************************
#Per Pk Price Variety Color Tot Pks Tot $ Pot Size Price Variety Color # Pots Tot $

3 $1.75 Ageratum Blue xx 4.5" $5.00 Geranium Lavender
3 $1.75 Alyssum Mixed xx 4.5" $5.00 Geranium Hot Pink
3 $1.75 Alyssum Purple xx 4.5" $5.00 Geranium Pink
3 $1.75 Alyssum White 4.5" $5.00 Geranium Purple
3 $1.75 Begonia Mixed xx 4.5" $5.00 Geranium Red
3 $1.75 Begonia Pink xx 4.5" $5.00 Geranium Salmon
3 $1.75 Begonia Red xx 4.5" $5.00 Geranium White
3 $1.75 Begonia White xx 4.5" $5.00 New Guinea Imp Fuchsia Cream
3 $1.75 Celosia Feather xx 4.5" $5.00 New Guinea Imp Dark Pink
3 $1.75 Coleus Mixed xx 4.5" $5.00 New Guinea Imp Candy Cream
3 $1.75 Dahlia Mixed xx 4.5" $5.00 New Guinea Imp Purple

$1.75 Dianthus Lavender xx 4.5" $5.00 New Guinea Imp Red
3 $1.75 Dianthus Mixed xx 4.5" $5.00 New Guinea Imp Apricot Cream
3 $1.75 Dianthus Purple xx 4.5" $5.00 New Guinea Imp White
3 $1.75 Dianthus Rose xx 4.5" $5.00 Alternanthera Brazilian Red
3 $1.75 Dianthus Red xx 4.5" $5.00 Bacopa White
3 $1.75 Dusty Miller Silver Dust xx 4.5" $5.00 Calibrochoa Dark Pink
3 $1.75 Impatiens Lilac xx 4.5" $5.00 Calibrochoa Pink
3 $1.75 Impatiens Mixed xx 4.5" $5.00 Calibrochoa Red
3 $1.75 Impatiens Orange xx 4.5" $5.00 Calibrochoa Yellow
3 $1.75 Impatiens Pink xx 4.5" $5.00 Coleus Green
3 $1.75 Impatiens Red xx 4.5" $5.00 Coleus Hot Pink
3 $1.75 Impatiens Rose xx 4.5" $5.00 Coleus Red
3 $1.75 Impatiens Salmon xx 4.5" $6.00 Coleus Red/Green
3 $1.75 Impatiens Violet xx 4.5" $5.00 Dragon Wing Red
3 $1.75 Impatiens White xx 4.5" $5.00 Lantana Gold
3 $1.75 Lobelia Blue xx 4.5" $5.00 Lantana Pink/Yellow
3 $1.75 Marigold-Bonanza Dw-Mixed xx 4.5" $5.00 Lantana Red
3 $1.75 Marigold-Bonanza Dw-Orange xx 4.5" $6.00 Lantana Red/Orange
3 $1.75 Marigold-Bonanza Dw-Yellow xx 4.5" $5.00 Lantana Yellow
3 $1.75 Marigold-Bonanza Dw-Red xx 4.5" $5.00 Blue Salvia Blue
3 $1.75 Marigold-Taishan Tall-Mixed xx 4.5" $5.00 Mexican Heather Lavender
3 $1.75 Marigold-Taishan Tall-Orange xx 4.5" $5.00 Spider Plant  
3 $1.75 Marigold-Taishan Tall-Yellow xx 4.5" $5.00 Wave Pet-Velvet Blue
3 $1.75 Petunias Blue xx 4.5" $5.00 Wave Pet Lavender-Blue
3 $1.75 Petunias Burgundy xx 4.5" $5.00 Wave Pet Rose Veined
3 $1.75 Petunias Lavender xx 4.5" $5.00 Wave Pet Purple Magenta
3 $1.75 Petunias Mixed xx 4.5" $5.00 Wave Pet Purple/White
3 $1.75 Petunias Pink xx 4.5" $5.00 Wave Petunia Red
3 $1.75 Petunias Red xx 4.5" $5.00 Wave Petunia White
3 $1.75 Petunias Red & White xx 4.5" $5.00 Sweet Pot Vine Black
3 $1.75 Petunias White xx 4.5" $5.00 Sweet Pot Vine Lime Green
3 $1.75 Petunias Yellow xx 4.5" $5.00 Sweet Pot Vine Bronze
3 $1.75 Portulaca Mixed xx 4.5" $5.00 Tuberous Begonia Orange
3 $1.75 Salvia Blue xx 4.5" $5.00 Tuberous Begonia Red
3 $1.75 Salvia Red xx 4.5" $5.00 Tuberous Begonia Yellow
3 $1.75 Snapdragons Dwarf Mixed xx 4.5" $5.00 Echinacea Wild Berry
3 $1.75 Snapdragons Tall Mixed xx 4.5" $5.00 Rudbeckia Tiger Eye Gold
3 $1.75 Verbena Mixed xx 4.5" $5.00 Euphorbia White
3 $1.75 Vinca Burgundy xx
3 $1.75 Vinca Lilac xx
3 $1.75 Vinca Mixed xx Accent Plants # Pots Tot $
3 $1.75 Vinca Pink xx 3" $3.00 Sprengerii -                  
3 $1.75 Vinca Red xx 3" $3.00 Vinca Vine -                  
3 $1.75 Vinca Rose xx 3" $3.00 Dracena-Spike -                  
3 $1.75 Vinca White/Red ______ xx ______

Total This Column Total This Column

Page 1



Pot Size Price Variety Color #Pots Tot $ xx Foliage Baskets Order Tot $
10" $24.00 Mixed Flowering Pots - xx 10" $21.00 Bridal Veil -
12" $29.00 Mixed Flowering Pots - xx 10" $21.00 Swedish Ivy -
14" $35.00 Mixed Flowering Pots - xx 10" $21.00 Spider Plant -

xx 10" $21.00 Sprengerii -
Hanging Baskets Order Tot $ xx 10" $21.00 Wandering Jew -

10" $23.00 Blizzard Geranium Lavender xx
10" $23.00 Blizzard Geranium Red xx Vegetables
10" $23.00 Blizzard Geranium Pink xx Plts/Pack Price Variety Type Tot Pks Tot $
10" $23.00 Geranium Burgundy xx 3 $1.75 Tomato Beef Steak
10" $23.00 Geranium Lavender xx 3 $1.75 Tomato Better Boy
10" $23.00 Geranium Pink xx 3 $1.75 Tomato Early Girl
10" $23.00 Geranium Red xx 3 $1.75 Tomato Lemon Boy
10" $23.00 Geranium Varigated xx 3 $1.75 Tomato Mortgage Lifter
10" $23.00 Geranium White xx 3 $1.75 Tomato Roma

xx 3 $1.75 Peppers Green Bell
10" $23.00 Fuschia Pink/Purple xx 3 $1.75 Peppers Jalapeno
10" $23.00 Fuschia Red/White xx 3 $1.75 Peppers Red Bell

xx 3 $1.75 Peppers Super Chili
10" $23.00 New Guinea Impatien Lavender xx 3 $1.75 Peppers Sweet Banana
10" $23.00 New Guinea Impatien Burgundy xx 3" Pot $1.50 Tomato Beef Steak
10" $23.00 New Guinea Impatien Hot Pink xx 3" Pot $1.50 Tomato Better Boy
10" $23.00 New Guinea Impatien Light Pink xx 3" Pot $1.50 Tomato Sweet 100
10" $23.00 New Guinea Impatien Purple xx 3" Pot $1.50 Tomato Early Girl
10" $23.00 New Guinea Impatien Red xx 3" Pot $1.50 Tomato Lemon Boy
10" $23.00 New Guinea Impatien White xx 3" Pot $1.50 Tomato Mortgage Lifter

xx 3" Pot $1.50 Tomato Roma
10" $23.00 Boston Fern - xx 3" Pot $1.50 Cucumber -

xx Herbs Order Tot $
10" $23.00 Petunia Basket Blue xx 3" Pot $4.50 Sweet Basil -
10" $23.00 Petunia Basket Lavender xx 3" Pot $4.50 Chives -
10" $23.00 Petunia Basket Pink xx 3" Pot $4.50 Cilantro -
10" $23.00 Petunia Basket Purple xx 3" Pot $4.50 Dill -
10" $23.00 Petunia Basket Red  xx 3" Pot $4.50 Oregano-Greek -

xx 3" Pot $4.50 Parsley-Italian -
10" $23.00 Begonia Dragon Wing xx 3" Pot $4.50 Rosemary -

xx 3" Pot $4.50 Thyme-French -
10" $23.00 Calibrachoa Blue xx 3" Pot $1.50 Catnip -
10" $23.00 Calibrachoa Hot Pink xx Patio Pots
10" $23.00 Calibrachoa Lavender xx 10" Pot 24.00$     Patio Pot Dragon Wing
10" $23.00 Calibrachoa 3 Color xx 10" Pot 24.00$     Patio Pot Ger-Pink
10" $23.00 Calibrachoa Red xx 10" Pot 24.00$     Patio Pot Ger-Purple
10" $23.00 Calibrachoa Yellow xx 10" Pot 24.00$     Patio Pot Ger-Red

xx 10" Pot 24.00$     Patio Pot Ger-Salmon
10" $23.00 Scaevola Lavender xx 12" Pot $33.00 Patio Pot Ger-Pink

xx 12" Pot $33.00 Patio Pot Ger-Purple
10" $23.00 Streptocarpella Lavender xx 12" Pot $33.00 Patio Pot Ger-Red

xx 12" Pot $33.00 Patio Pot Ger-Salmon
10" $23.00 Mixed Flowering Mixed xx     14" Pot $38.00 Patio Pot Ger-Pink

xx     14" Pot $38.00 Patio Pot Ger-Purple
xx     14" Pot $38.00 Patio Pot Ger-Red
xx     14" Pot $38.00 Patio Pot Ger-Salmon

Total This Column ___________ ____________
Total This Column ____________

Total Order
Name___________________________ Phone #__________________________
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Perennials

   Perennials 2014

     $7.00 each

Botanical Sun Botanical Sun

Common Name Name Variety Color Shade # Plants Total $ Common Name Name Variety Color Shade # Plants Total $

Yarrow Achillea Red Beauty Red Sun Day Lily Hemorocallis Happy Return Yellow Sun

Columbine Aquilegia Origami Yellow Rose Sun Coral Bells Heuchura Ruby Bells Wine Both

Bellflower Campanula Superba Rose Sun Plaintain Lily Hosta Fragrant Blue Lavender Shade

Tickseed Coreopsis Presto Yellow Sun Plaintain Lily Hosta Stain Glass White Shade

Larkspur Delphinium Summer Blues Blue Sun Lavender Lavendula Hidcote Blue Blue Sun

Carnation Dianthus Zing Rose Rose Sun Cat Mint Nepeta Walkers Low Lavender Sun

Coneflower Echinacea Magnus Rose Sun Ribbon Grass Thalaris Strawberries & Cream Sun

Coneflower Echinacea Prima Donna Rose White Sun Garden Phlox Phlox Laura Purple Sun

Fern Fern Autumn Brilliance Shade Black Eyed Daisy Rudbeckia Goldstrum Gold Sun

Blanket Flower Gaillardia Arizona Red Red Sun Salvia Salvia May Night Blue Sun

Total This Column ________________ _________ _______

Total This Column

Name:_____________________________________

Phone Number:______________________________ _______

Total Order
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